
 

 
Shelter Rock School – 27A Shelter Rock Road – Manhasset, New York 11030 

Telephone:  (516) 267-7450 – Fax:   (516) 267-7456 

Manhasset Public Schools 
 

                                        Rich Roder 
Principal 

September 2021                Shelter Rock School  
Dear Parents/Guardians of Students in Grades 5 and 6: 
 
Welcome back to what I am certain will be an exciting and fulfilling school year for your child. 
 
In order to acquaint you with your child’s new grade and teacher, an in-person Open House has been scheduled 
on Monday, September 20, 2021 according to the schedule below.  
 
Please note, only one parent/guardian may attend in order to maintain the current safety guidelines 
including general physical distancing of 3 feet.  The parent/guardian will sit at their child’s desk for the 
classroom visit.  Masks must be worn for the entirety of the event and a health attestation form must be 
completed prior to arriving at school using the following link:  
Manhasset Public Schools - Visitor Health Screening Attestation. 

 

               GRADE            7:00 – 7:30 7:30 – 8:00 

Grade 5 
 

Formal Presentation Classroom Visit 
*Specialists Available 

Grade 6 Homeroom Classroom Visit Only 
*Specialists Available 

Team 6 Formal Presentation 
Auditorium 

Mrs. Parisi 
Mrs. Snyder 
Ms. Werther 

Formal Presentation Classroom Visit 
*Specialists Available 

*The following specialists will be available for a meet and greet in the cafeteria on Monday evening: 

SPECIALIST SUBJECT AREA 

Mr. Capodicasa Band Teacher 

Dr. DiGiacomo School Psychologist 

Ms. Kruk Speech Pathologist 

Ms. Maina Reading Teacher 

Ms. Maione ENL Teacher 

Ms. Merolesi Computer Specialist 

Ms. Meyer Orchestra Teacher  

Coach Murphy Physical Education 

Ms. Papadopoulos Math Specialist 

Ms. Savocchi Speech Pathologist 

Ms. Watts Literacy Specialist  

Our Open House meetings are designed for parents; children are not permitted to attend school on this evening 
as staff is not available to safely supervise them.  For safety purposes, under no circumstances are children 
permitted to play outside on school grounds unsupervised.  I thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
The SCA will have Spirit Wear available for purchase! 

  
I look forward to seeing you on Monday, September 20th! 

Sincerely, 

                
Rich Roder 
Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tsQnjm8kddDqHUS-_EbCBzNpBaqJq3MjbwFFWjTPyoA/viewform?ts=612cbe9a&edit_requested=true

